
Dear Supervisors 

 

It has been now three years since my cultivation application was approved and I received the embossed document 

allowing me to legally cultivate. I am still waiting for an approved permit despite passing an inspection over a year 

ago. This level of dysfunction in the cannabis program is UNACCEPTABLE to me, and I hope to you as well. 

Although I believe you folks have made a good faith effort the ag department and later Planning and Building have 

FAILED in their task and that is ultimately YOUR responsibility. To correct this huge economic and moral problem 

I endorse the following efforts: 

 

1) Form a new Ad Hoc to address CDFA and CDFW compliance for Phase 1 and Phase 2 current 

permittees/applicants. The Ad Hoc must be comprised of Supervisors whose tenure will extend beyond January 

2021. 

2) Demand staff focus on protection of current permittees/applicants over the development of any new local land use 

permit based cultivation regulations. 

3) Support and endorse the MCA memo submitted for the 8-4 meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Charles Sargenti 

Eel River Medicinals 

 


